
Appendix C - Proposed changes to licence application 
 

Following discussions with Dan Kinsman ((Environmental Health Officer, East Suffolk Council) who 
had submitted a representation concerning the proposed application for a new premises licence for 
The Wood Yard, Woodbridge. The Applicant has proposed changes to the application, regarding the 
times for licensable activities, as well as additional conditions to be added to the licence. 
The proposed changes are below.  
 
 

Dear Leonie 
In response to your e-mail, I can confirm that I wish to change the licensable times for the 
sale of alcohol and films as well as the opening hours of the premises to fit with the existing 
planning permission.  
 
These will be as follows: 
Supply of alcohol (on & off sales) Tuesday to Saturday 9:00 to 23:00 and Sunday 9:00 to 
22:00 (with last food order at 21:30 (Sunday only) 
Films (indoors) 18:00 to 23:00 Tuesday to Saturday and 18:00 to 22:00 Sunday. 
Opening hours 9:00 to 23:00 Tuesday to Saturday and 9:00 to 22:00 Sunday. 
 
I can confirm that the outside seating area will not be used after 22:00 and that all tables 
and chairs will be packed away as not to be used.  
 
As discussed with Mr Kinsman I agree to abide by the following terms and conditions.  
1. No noise shall emanate from the premises nor vibration be transmitted through the 
structure of the premises that gives rise to a nuisance at nearby noise sensitive receptor 
locations. 
2. Notices will be prominently displayed at all exits requesting patrons to respect the needs 
of local residents and businesses and leave the area quietly. 
3. The premises licence holder shall ensure that any patrons drinking and/or smoking 
outside the premises do so in an orderly manner and are supervised by staff so as to ensure 
that there is no public nuisance or obstruction of the public highway.  
I hope that strongly abiding by these terms will help us come to an agreement on the 
licensing terms.  
 
Best regards  
Charles Rogers (for The Wood Yard Restaurants Ltd) 
 
 
 

Due to the above changes to the application, please could you confirm if you wish to 
withdraw your representation, or if you want your representation to still be considered. 


